
 
 

14 August 2014 

 

 

To,  

Mr. Dale Seymour  

Commissioner  

Anti-Dumping Commission  

Email: operations3@adcommission.gov.au  

 

PUBLIC RECORD 

 

Re: Dumping duty of 33.8% on Sodium Bicarbonate 

 

Dear Sir,  

 

We manufacture high-purity Magnesium Oxide in Young, NSW and the stock feed industry is one of 

our customers. We request your office to take a decision on revoking the above duty only after 

investigating the effect of such a step on the Magnesium Oxide manufacturing industry in Australia.  

 

                   

          

 

                

                

                

               

            

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

(Aditya Jhunjhunwala) 

Managing Director  


